
 
September 26, 2023 
 
Via email delivery 
 
Richard Tomasetti, Chairman 
Planning and Zoning Commission 
c/o Michael Wrinn 
Director of Planning and Land-Use Management/Town planner 
Town of Wilton, Town Annex 
238 Danbury Road. Wilton, CT 06897 
 
Re: request for an informal pre-application meeting with the planning and zoning 
commission to discuss, revised plans for a proposed multi-family residential development at 
64 Danbury Rd. 
 
Dear Chairman Tomasetti, members of the commission and Mr. Wrinn,  
 
Thank you for meeting with us a few weeks back to discuss our proposed plans for 64 Danbury 
Road.  I am writing to respectfully request to be put on the next agenda in early October for 
another pre-application meeting with the Commission to present and discuss our revised concept 
plans.  We will send the revised plans shortly.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
Fuller Development, LLC  
 
 
Samuel. B. Fuller 
President 


